
     
      

Standex-Meder Electronics:  
Notice of Product Change | Effective Immediately the KSK-1A35-xxxx, MK22-x-x, 
and MK23-35-x-x are “Currently Unavailable” Until Further Notice 

 12.05.2017 
   

  

Dear Valued Business Partner: 

We regret to inform you that due to manufacturing capacity, the below items are “currently unavailable” until further 
notice. We have invested in new capital equipment to resolve our capacity issue that is due in by March 2018 but it 
will take some time to implement and backfill orders. 

Please contact us on how you would like to proceed with any existing open orders. Currently we are giving 
priority to “Automotive” customers to avoid a line down situation. Please refer to the transition table below on 
alternatives to the “currently unavailable” items listed. 

Transition Table: 

Part Number Availability Alternative Part Number 

KSK-1A35-0510 “Currently Unavailable” KSK-1A87-1015 
KSK-1A35-1015 “Currently Unavailable” KSK-1A87-1015 
KSK-1A35-1520 “Currently Unavailable” KSK-1A87-1520 
KSK-1A35/1-2025 “Currently Unavailable” - 
KSK-1A35/1-2530 “Currently Unavailable” - 
KSK-1A35/1-3035 “Currently Unavailable” - 
MK23-35-x-2 “Currently Unavailable” MK23-87-x-2 
MK23-35-x-4 “Currently Unavailable” MK23-87-x-4 
MK22-x-2 “Currently Unavailable” MK16-x-2 
MK22-x-4 “Currently Unavailable” MK15-x-2 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your Standex-Meder Electronics Customer Support at (800) 870-5385 or 
(508) 295-0771 x101. 

Sincerely, 

Julie Dargie 
Global Senior Marketing & Distribution Manager | jdargie@standexmeder.com 

 

 


